
Dear Raymond, 
 
On behalf of the Union of Jewish Women Durban I extend heartfelt sympathy 
to all at the Denis Hurley Centre on the untimely and sudden passing of 
Paddy Kearney o.b.m. 
 
Please convey our condolences to members of his family.   We hope it is of 
some consolation to know that though our dear ones are no longer with us 
no one is truly gone as long as there is someone who remembers. 
 
Paddy is certainly going to be remembered by many for his dedication and 
involvement over many years. 
 
Kind regards from everyone. 
Sincerely, 
 

Sue 
Sue Jacobson 
Executive Chair 

 
 
 


